Sign in Sheet for Neighborhood Meeting 4/25/22 6:00 pm
Virtual, participants:

1. Dottie Krause, host email: dottiekrause@bellsouth.net

2. Debra Thompson, BNA Board Member hdbthom@gmail.com

3. Rachael Roax, District Metro 21 staff Rachael.Roarx@Ilouisvilleky.gov
4. Betsy Ruhe, Interested Community Member



List of neighborhood organizations sent to:

Beechmont Neighborhood Association, via Don Pitts, President email:

Metro District Council, Nicole George’s office via email:



Notes and Minutes of Neighborhood Meeting:

1% scheduled 4/20/22, then rescheduled to 4/25/22 due to not posted on site.
2" scheduled 4/25/22. 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm

Mailed 32 meeting notices to the attached tier 1 and 2 listing.

Rec’d 4 “return to sender” as not deliverable:

4628 Bellevue Ave, Attempted: Not Known, Unable to forward”

4620 S 6 St, “Return to sender, Vacant, Unable to Forward”

4622 S 6" St, “Return to sender, Insufficient Address, Unable to Forward”
4630 S 4" St, “Return to Sender, Attempted, Not Known, Unable to Forward”

Neighbor at 4619 Bellevue, Matthew Coleman told me in an ally conversation he was very agreeable
with this CPU and use of the property, carriage house. He feels it adds value to the neighborhood and
his home. He said it was OK for me to pass this statement onto him.

Another neighbor 5 doors down from me, 4640 Southcrest Drive sent me a letter of approval on email, it
is attached.

20 year Beechmont Neighborhood Association member, former Vice President and Treasurer, Debra
Thompson provided letter of approval via email. Attached.

This notice was also sent to the Board Members of The Beechmont Neighborhood Association, attached.
This notice was also sent to Nichole George and her staff, District Council 21. Also attached.

The meeting began at 6:00 pm, no tier 1 or tier 2 neighbors came.

The following attended:

Debra Thompson, BNA Board member. She supports the idea and suggested to showcase the Woodlawn
businesses in my welcome packet to guests. Will do.

Betsy Ruhe, interested community member also briefly attended. She expressed her support. No
questions.

Rachael Roax of District 21 attended: She asked how | planned to showcase events and businesses in
the area? These will be showcased in the welcome package to guest, both in the email with checkin
instructions and a binder in the cottage with the neighboring events, restraunts, etc. in hard copy.

Rachael Roax also asked if there would be any security cameras and noise monitor devices. There are 2
security cameras outside, 1 on the porch and 1 on the car port for the 2 parking spaces. There is no
noise monitoring technology in or on the house. However, the owner rules posted and sent in the.
welcome package and will be advertised noise ordnance hours will be stipulated, no loud noises before
9 am or after 10pm.
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No other questions or concerns were brought up.
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